
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.greencastleub.org 

 

OTTERBEIN 

 
A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
 
 

http://www.greencastleub.org/


 
 

THE LORD’S DAY       

May 8, 2016 
a 

 
 
 
                        

 
 
 
 

*Children’s church for ages 4 through 5th grade in the basement 9:00 and 11:10 

 
 
TODAY 
8:30 and 10:45 – Worship and Preaching  9:50 – Sunday School classes 
6:30 – Home groups for Bible study and prayer 
 

WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snak Shak      
6:30 – Children’s groups, COMMON GROUND youth, adult Bible Study 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week…  

Attendance 254 

General   $ 4,670.00 

Missions   $ 2,110.00 

Building Fund   $    680.00 

Sunday School   $    149.00 

Prelude 
Call to Worship 

Soli Deo Gloria (Choir) 
Songs of Praise #88 

Offering 
Bible Message 

Closing Song #352 
Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 May - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron – Head Usher 
Leroy Bowman 
Charles Bingaman 
Ben Stoops 
John Helman 

 

The altar flowers are 

in memory of Melissa 

Leckron’s birthday by 

her parents, Keith & 

Cindy Leckron 

WELCOME TEAM 
May 8 –   Widder Family 
May 15 – Scott Garling 
May 22 – Gary & Grant Murray 
May 29 – Jim & Joel Hart 
June 5 – Tom & Christopher Keely 



  
Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
josh@greencastleub.org 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
web site:   
www.greencastleub.org 
 

 

 
 
 

VBS WEEK = June 12 – 16  
We are still in need of volunteers for recreation and crew leaders 

for 4
th
 grade.  Contact Sheri Michalsky (377-2505) 

 

Please be sure to pre-register your children, grandchildren and friends for VBS.  

Fliers and registration forms are on the desk at the bottom of the stairs.  

Return to mailbox C-33 

 
 

 
Tuesday, May 10 – Lunch at Keystone Family Restaurant 
and then a hayride tour of Misty Meadow Farm.  The cost is 
lunch + $5 for the tour (scoop of ice cream included).  We 
will leave the church at 11 a.m.  For questions and to sign 

up, contact Guy Fritz (597-8490) 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

Teai Mills 
Judy Bowman & 
Connie Tracey 

   

2nd  Nursery Heidi Myers Sylvia Clement 

Acolyte  
Neil Rayarao (1st) 

Sarah Bubeck (2nd) 
Caitlin Horner (1st) 

Madison Webb (2nd) 

Greeters 
Charles & Carolyn 

Bingaman 
John & Linda 

Helman 

Prelude Courtney Norris Barry Stottlemyer 
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BIBLE BEE 2016 

 
Are you between the ages of 7-18? 

Do you have children between the ages of 7-18? 

Do you desire a deeper relationship with God?  

Do you want a prize in your heart that will never 

perish or fade? 

Then the National Bible Bee is just for you! =)    

This year Isabella Morganthal is hosting a local Bible Bee.  For 

more information, contact Isabella at 717-504-0119 or 717-

860-2817.  You can also check out the website at 

www.biblebee.org/register. 
 
 
 

PMI 5k Walk/Run for Life 
May 26 (walk) and June 4 (walk or run) 
FMI:  See the brochure on upper lobby 
bulletin board 
 
 

Summer camp brochures for Rhodes Grove, Joyel, 
Good News Club, and Cove Valley Camps can be found 
on the desk in the lower lobby.  Check them out and 
send your child or grandchild to a summer camp this 
summer.  *OUB will cover 75% of tuition per child up to 

$150 for children who attend OUB.  When you register your child, let them 
know that you are with the Greencastle OUB Church.  They will bill us at the 
end of the summer. 
 
Mickey Freeman is one of our homebound members.  
Though born with spina bifida, Mickey is fiercely 
independent and lives by herself.  She has endured 
overwhelming health crises and turns 70 today!  If you 
would like to send her a card of congratulations, here is 
her address.   
13925 Pennsylvania Ave., Hagerstown, MD 21740  

 

SUNDAY SERMONS Culture and Compromise 
How Can I Resist Overwhelming Pressure?  (May 15) 

How Can I Resist the Inevitable?  (May 22) 
How Can I Resist the Law?  (May 29) 


